
 
 
Kane County Health Department to Hold Quarterly IRIS Meeting 
 
August 23, 2023 
 
On September 6, 2023 from 10:00am to 11:30am, the Kane County Health 
Department (KCHD) will provide a quarterly update on the Integrated 
Referral and Intake System (IRIS) virtually via Zoom. 
 
IRIS is a free, web-based communication tool that helps organizations 
connect the individuals and families they serve to the right resources in the 
community. The Kane County IRIS community has representation from 167 
local organizations in multiple sectors including: mental health & psychiatry, 
primary care, dental, early childhood services, K12 education, park district 
programs, adult & juvenile probation, parenting resources, substance 
abuse services, employment resources, immigration and legal services, 
emergency shelter, and basic needs (food and clothing). 
 
“The IRIS system was launched in 2021 and has grown tremendously,” 
said Kimberly Peterson, Director of Community Health at KCHD. “IRIS 
allows Kane County organizations to uniquely address the needs of our 
residents and coordinate referrals to services that can provide assistance. 
We look forward to updating the community on our growth.” 
 
All who are interested in IRIS are invited to attend. Registration is required 
for this free 
event:  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84432627451?pwd=MU4xdjV0WWE0TG
Fjd0YyN0d4Um1MZz09 
 
 
 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84432627451?pwd=MU4xdjV0WWE0TGFjd0YyN0d4Um1MZz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84432627451?pwd=MU4xdjV0WWE0TGFjd0YyN0d4Um1MZz09

